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Year 4 Roman Day - Friday 10th December 2021 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Year 4’s theme this half term has been all about the Romans. On Friday 10th December, we would like to invite the 
children to come to school dressed up wearing ‘Roman’ clothing, i.e Toga’s for a Roman themed day of activities 
throughout the day.  
 
Please ensure your child is suitably covered up under their Toga given the time of year.  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Miss Avery  
Year 4 Class Teacher 
 

 


